THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC


DATE:
April 4, 2006

SUBJECT:
Peking Acrobats at the PAC

On February 25, 26 & 27, 2006, the PAC presented 4 performances of the Peking Acrobats.  

Over 940 Hardin County School students and 400 students from neighboring school districts (1347 in total) attended the 2 daytime performances. 

Over 1000 people attended the Saturday evening and Sunday matinee public performances. 

After the performances, the overwhelming response from audience members was  “WOW!”  Many people asked when the PAC was planning on bringing the acrobats back.  Some of those leaving the Saturday evening performance immediately went to the PAC box office to purchase tickets for the Sunday matinee!  

The PAC also received a positive email response from a teacher who attended the show.  The following is a copy of the email:

Bart, Gina and Mr. Dennison:

Just wanted to let you know that one of my TVP students (Carl Smalls) and his family went to see the Peking Acrobats.  He really enjoyed it and is telling his friends about it.  He even described one particular act that he felt was dangerous and said "I was scared for him".  I think he learned a lot about respect, strength and control of one's body and surroundings just by watching these terrific performers.  What a great way to support Character Education among other educational components. 

As a teacher, it's nice to hear students give positive feedback on the PAC artists.  Never doubt that the events are reaching and teaching the students. 

Just thought you'd like to know.                                                            Jayne Shagool
This student’s response is positive reinforcement that programming at the PAC not only provides exceptional entertainment opportunities but quality educational

experiences as well.  

Bringing the Peking Acrobats to the PAC also had a positive effect on JHHS Assistant Principal Melissa Case and her daughter Madison.   They came to the PAC office and actually demonstrated their version of one of the acrobatic “feats” they saw being performed on stage.  What a wonderful testimony to the tangible impact performing arts has on adults and children alike!

